
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00548 - Kentucky Utilities Co. rates
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2010 9:12:00 PM

Dear Mr. & Ms. Hazle:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it
considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-
00548. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your
comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)
 
-----O
From:  
Sent: 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Cc: Kash, Heather (KYOAG)
Subject: Case #2009-00548
 
Public Service Commission:
 
In our previous e-mail to you, we requested a Public Hearing in Hardin
County regarding the proposed rate increase by Kentucky Utilities.  Since
there will not be a hearing in Hardin County and we are not physically able
to attend any of the other hearings, we will not be permitted to voice our
objections.  Therefore, consider this to be our written objectiions:  because
of the economic conditions and difficult times for senior citizens, as well
as many other citizens.  Also, we want to add our objection to the deceiving
presentation of percentage of increase as given by Kentucky Utilities.  For
example, if Kentucky Utilities is permitted their request of raising the
Customer Charge from $5 to $15, our calculations show that represents a 200%
increase.  Do you agree with our calculations?  We trust the Attorney
General or the Assistant Attorney General will represent our concerns since
we cannot atttend the public hearings.
 
Sincerely,
James and Mary Hazle
Elizabethtown, KY
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